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Phone....682-0967

Pastor Arni:  306-717-2263
E-mail: Office - humboldtalliance1@sasktel.net 

 Website: humboldtalliancechurch.com

National Vison Statement:
O God, with all our hearts, we long for You.
Come, transform us to be Christ-centred, Spirit-empowered, 
Mission-focused people, multiplying disciples everywhere.

Transitional Pastor: Arni Schmiechel



MESSAGE:

People Celebrating Birthdays & Anniversaries this Month:

Elder’s Board:
                Pastor Arni: 306-717-2263
         Chris hamilton: 306-320-1188    
           Paul Raycroft: 306-715-1009
         Donavon block: 306-364-4612
    Jonathan pearce: 306-318-9148
        Kelly Shepherd: 306-320-8010
            Mike Ulriksen: 306-231-8953
             Terry rohrke: 306-231-3614
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Our Vision Statement:
Humboldt Alliance Church strives to be Christ Centered, 
Spirit Empowered, Mission Focused hub of Ministry 
sending out an Army of Disciple Makers

Pastor Arni:
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                   Weekly Activities

Tuesday:       Playgroup at 10am
                      Ladies Bible Study at 7pm
                      Mens Bible Study at 7pm

                                                       

                  

      

A warm welcome to you as we meet to worship God.

Our Praise and Prayer Update:

We warmly welcome Pastor Greg and Shelly to Humboldt Alliance 

Church! Please pray for the Installation Service next Sunday, July 4th. 

We hope as many as possible will be able to attend.

 

Please pray for staff, volunteers, and speakers for Stoney Lake Camp as 

they make the necessary arrangements for the sessions this summer.

 

Dale Shanks will be in conversation with the cancer clinic this coming 

week to discuss his treatment program. Please be in prayer for him 

and Wendy.

 

Let’s continue to pray for Murray’s healing as he continues treatments 

in the aftermath of the stem cell transplant.

 

Judi’s sister, Audrey, has been moved from the hospital to a care home 

this week. Please pray that she will gain sufficient strength and 

mobility to return home soon.  Thank you for your continuing prayers.

 

Please keep Kristy’s Dad, Kevin, in your prayers. He is having some 

struggles in the aftermath of the chemo treatments.

Announcements

This is our last weekend as your pastoral couple and we want to say 
thank you for your fellowship through these past years.  Next 

Sunday, Greg and Shelly Dermody will be installed as your pastoral 
couple going forward. Our District Superintendent, Rev. Bernie Van 
De Walle, will officiate for the Installation, and he will be the guest 

speaker for the service. Please register as soon as possible in order 
to attend that service. 

Today we will be honoring our Grade 12 graduates. They have 
achieved this important milestone in their lives and are worthy of 

honor for their accomplishments.

Because we are restricted to 30% of our seating capacity, we have 
to continue to register in advance to attend services. With Sunday 

School now in recess we have the S/S room and the garage 
available as possible overflow options. Work is under way to stream 
from the sanctuary to those areas and hopefully it will be in place for 

next Sunday’s service. You may phone or text Carla at 306-231-
5470 or email the church at humboldtalliance1@sasktel.net.
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